

POLONIA DAY



Burnaby is one of the most diverse cities in Canada, and Burnaby residents represent many different traditions, cultures, and languages from around the world; and

WHEREAS United Nations has declared "the inherent dignity and of the equal and inalienable rights of all members of the human family is the foundation of freedom, justice and peace in the world"; and

WHEREAS Burnaby is home to a large Polish-Canadian community that has contributed significantly to the social and economic vitality of the City; and

WHEREAS Polonia Day celebrates the Polish diaspora around the world that encompasses many Polish traditions, values, and Polish heritage, it is a significant time in the Polish community to celebrate Polish heritage.

NOW THEREFORE I, MIKE HURLEY, MAYOR OF BURNABY, DO HEREBY PROCLAIM MAY 2, 2022 AS

"POLONIA DAY"

IN THE CITY OF BURNABY.

Dated this Twenty-fifth day of April 2022 A.D.

MIKE HURLEY

MAYOR

